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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:  Lori Brocker, Secretary of the Senate 

CC:  Governor Brown/President Courtney 

FROM: Senator Tim Knopp 

DATE: August 24, 2022 

RE: Residential Facilities Advisory Committee 

  
 

Per ORS 441.416(1)(d), the Residential Facilities Advisory Committee (RFAC) has one member 

appointed by the Senate Minority Leader.  

 

I am honored to re-appoint Dwight Mowry, a retired psychologist from Ontario, for a four-year term that 

began July 1, 2022 and ends June 30, 2026. 

 

 

 


